
 

 

AS we are not able to have our 
usual 3 way interviews this term I 

encourage all parent to 
complete the brief survey that is 

attached to these notes so we 
can learn more about your child 

and their interests. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER UPDATE 

 

This year we will be moving to a more 
eco-friendly version of the newsletter. 
It will be published twice a term and 
will be sent in digital form unless a 

paper copy is requested. Further details 
in this newsletter.  

 
What’s coming up: 

 

 
 

District Swimming 
Carnival  Eden 
Tues 22nd Feb 

 
 

Stage  
2 & 3 

Swimming  
for Sport starts 
Friday 25th Feb  

then every other 
Friday until the end 

of term 
 
 

School Photo’s 
Wed 2nd March 

 
 

South Coast Regional 
Swimming Carnival   

Dapto 
Wed 9th March 

 
 
 

 

           Melissa Fay -  Principal                                         
           21 Auckland Street BEGA NSW 2550   

       PO Box 667  BEGA  NSW  2550  
            School Office Hours:    8.30am to 3.30pm 
           Phone 02 6492 1280    ▪ Fax 02  6492 3965 

              Email begavalley-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Bega Valley Public School 
 

Great Expectations ~ Great Attitude ~ Great Opportunities 

NEWSLETTER  -  Term 1 Week  4 

 

Phone: (02)  64 921 280 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

          Dear Parents /Carers  
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back to another 
fabulous year of creating life 
long learners here at Bega 
Valley Public School. 
 
We have been able to get off to 
a brilliant start with many new 
students starting at our school 
and 39 brand new Kindergarten 
students started their primary 
school journey two weeks ago.  I 
was so impressed with how 
eager to learn they have all 
been. I even had the pleasure to 
share in Kindergarten’s learning 
this week with the story book ‘I 
went walking’. They have even 
started writing about their 
experiences. 
 

It is such a privilege to be a part 
of all  the learning journey for all 
of your children and I look 
forward to an exciting year 
ahead  
 

Teachers will be providing 
details about individual classes 
and programs in a letter this 
week.  
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School Hours 
 

Regular school hours:  9:05am- 3.05pm 

Lunch :     11.05—11.50am 

Recess:    1.30pm—2.00pm 

 

 

Term Dates for students 2022 
 

Term 1: Tuesday 1st February to  
Friday 8th April 2022 

 

Term 2: Wednesday 27th April to  
Friday 1st July 2022 
 

Term 3: Tuesday 19th July to Friday 23rd  
September 2022 
Term 4: Monday 10th October to Mon-
day 19th December 2022 

Pupil Free Days  
 

Staff Development days in 
2022:  
 
Tuesday 26th April 

Monday 18th July 

Tuesday 20th December  

ARRIVAL OR COLLECTION OF A CHILD  
OUTSIDE OF NORMAL HOURS   

 
Children learn best when routines are in place. Frequent absenteeism 
does impact on a child’s learning and can also affect their social 
relationships and confidence at school. 
 
 

Late Arrival after 9:05am:—A parent or guardian MUST  
accompany the child to the office to sign in electronically, collect a late  
arrival slip and present this slip to the teacher. Children arriving late and 
unaccompanied will be asked to wait until their Parent/Carer is contacted. 

 
 
 

Early Departure before 3:05pm:—A parent or guardian MUST  
let the office know that they will be picking up their child/children and if 
possible to call early, preferably before 2.30pm, so we can organise the 
child/children to be at the front office for their pick up and to get signed 
out electronically. 

    
 A valid reason for late arrival and early departure is essential and recorded 



 

 

SCHOOL STREAM APP 

 

The P & C is very supportive of the school 

using the School Stream app. You can 

download this app for free at the iTunes store 

or the equivalent app store for non-Apple 

phones. 

The School is using this app to get 

information like newsletters, bus 

breakdowns, absent notes, excursion details 

etc. out to parents.  

Once you have downloaded the app you will 

be able to sign up to Bega Valley Public 

School and get all the alerts in real time as 

they are posted.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

FACEBOOK 

 

Please join the school’s Facebook page, it is a 

great source of information about what is 

happening in the school.  Information from 

the school will go out on School Stream and 

the info from the P&C will go out on 

Facebook, so make sure you join both. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Date: Tuesday 22 February 2022 

Time: 5:30pm 

Location: Downstairs meeting 
room at Club Bega  

All welcome, we'd love to see 
some new parents join the P&C. 

Membership of $2 needs to be paid 
for voting privileges 

 

If you have any questions about  
either executive positions or being 
a general member please contact 
Rod McDonald (0410529517)  
or Sally Gowing  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE 
 

Just a reminder that parents/carers are  

required to explain the absences of their 

children from school promptly. An  

explanation for absence must be  

provided to the school within 7 days of the 

first day of any period of absence.  The  

options available are either reply to the SMS 

text which is sent on the day,  School 

Stream app, phone the school, email or fill 

out and return the pink attendance letter 

sent out weekly 



 

 

School Photography Day is Wednesday March the 2nd. 
If you would like to order online before the day - the attached flyer has the 
school code on it. Alternatively we will be handing out envelopes closer to 
the day that cash can be placed into with your order to be handed in on 
the day.  



 

 

NEW CROSSING 

Our new crossing is open! There are new parking restrictions in place either 
side of the crossing. Please take care to observe all signs during drop off and 
pick up. The rangers have been out lately to enforce the new parking  
Restrictions.  

 
 

We are excited to welcome our Kindergarten  
students for 2022. It was great to see them all here and eager to 

start their year of learning. 

KINDERGARTEN   2022 



 

 

Class News KD 
 

Welcome to Kindergarten 2022! I am so excited to be teaching Kindergarten this year. 

KD is such a wonderful class with a great group of kids who are ready to learn! In KD, we 

have been focusing on settling into school and establishing a positive classroom  

environment, as well as consistent routines. We have been getting to know each other, 

playing, learning and this week, we will begin our reading groups. When I told the  

children we would start reading this week, there was an outburst of excitement!! Being 

in Kindergarten is an absolute thrill! Last week, we visited the Library, it was the  

highlight of the week. The children could hardly believe their ears when we told them 

they could borrow a book to take home and read! It was a delight.  



 

 

Class News KA 
 

KA has had a great start to Term 1. It has been great getting to know all of the faces at 

drop-off over the first week. The students have been enjoying getting to know each  

other, they have begun settling into our school routines beautifully and are ready to 

learn.  



 

 

Class News K6A 

 

 

Today K6A were introduced to the concept of ‘still life’ and produced some 
beautiful paintings of our stunning sunflowers we have growing in the 
garden.  The boys carefully followed step by step instructions to finish their 
artworks. They were very proud of their efforts. We welcome three new 
additions to our class this year. We welcome AJ into kindergarten and 
Dean and Darcy starting in year 3. Our days are busy with learning and play 
and the boys are settling into the routine well.  

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Class News 5/6B 

 
 
5/6B has had a busy start to the year with children settling into the rou-
tines and expectations of a 5/6 classroom well. We have been learning 
about each other and completing tasks that will allow us to have a bet-
ter understanding of our school Learning Dispositions and the values 
that will help us set up a positive classroom environment. 
As a class we have enjoyed the learning we have completed so far. We 
have been particularly enthusiastic about our class novel for this term 
“Follow the Rabbit Proof Fence’ which will accompany our learning in 
the area ‘Australia Grows to Nationhood’. 
It was great to see so many students from our class actively participat-
ing in the Swimming Carnival last Friday. We look forward to starting 
swimming for sport next Fri-
day to develop our swimming 
skills. 
5/6B is looking forward to a 
fantastic year  !!!! 



 

 

Class News 5/6J 

The students in 5/6J have had a settled start to the school year. They have  
participated in a number of activities associated with the ‘Quality Start  
Programme’. There activities include a Y Chart, Model Map and Developing a 
Code of Conduct based on rules of behaviour the class is committed to for the 
school year. Mr Jennings is looking forward to a productive , happy year of 
learning with his class. 



 

 

SPORTS NEWS 
 

Swimming Carnival 2022 
 
Congratulations to all the students from Years 3 to 6 who participated in 
the school swimming carnival last Friday 11th February. It was wonderful to 
see the students cheering for their sporting houses, competing in events 
and displaying positive sportsmanship on the day. 
 

Congratulations to the the following students for achieving age champion: 
 
 

 
                                               Junior Boy   Leo  
                                               Junior Girl   Lily  
                                               11 years Boy   Levi  
                                               11 years Girl   Talerah  
                                               Senior Girl    Alisha  
                                               Senior Boy    Phoenix  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The winning sporting house was FRASER!!! 
 
 
 

A small group of competitors have qualified for the Sapphire Coast district 
swimming carnival to be held at Eden on Tuesday February 22nd, at Eden 
Pool. Good luck to our competitor’s. 

 



 

 

HOUSE CAPTAINS 2022 

BRADMAN 
Callum , Savannah  
Jordyn and James  

GOOLAGONG 
Mrs Fay, Alisha , Zalia ,  

Tannah and Tom  

LANDY 
Mrs Fay,  Skye , Makayla  

Marly and Phoenix  

FRASER 
Mrs Fay, Sofie  

Azzra and  
Hector  



 

 

Library News  
 
 

Welcome back! All students across the school, from Kindy to Year 6, 
are able to borrow books for a fortnight at a time. Children can change 
their books more frequently if they prefer or renew them.  
 
 
 

How many books can students borrow at the library 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lunch and recess times are a fun and busy place in the library.  
Students are able to come into the library to read books, play board 
games, play Lego, draw, colour in, listen to audio books, or just chat. 
 

 Number of books 

Kindy 1 (2 in Term 2) 

Year 1 and 2 3 

Year 3 and 4 4 

Year 5 and 6 5 



 

 

  

IMPORTANT UPDATES NEEDED 
We are currently trying to update all family details on our system. 
It would be greatly appreciated if parents/carers could take the time to 
help us achieve this. 
  

The following details that may need updating on our system are. 
  
New contact details for parent/carers: 
 

E.g. New address, phone number, email address or change in family  
Details. 
  
Family name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Given name   ………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Address …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Phone number ……………………………………………... 

Email address ………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

New emergency contact details: 
 

E.g. Change of emergency contact details & phone number  
  
Family name ………………………………………………….. 

Given name   ………………………………………………….. 

Phone number ……………………………………………... 

New medical details for child/children 

  
Student Medicare Number ………………………………………………………………………….. 

Students Medicare reference number …………………………………………………….. 

Card valid to date ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Doctors Name, address and phone number 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 Any medical condition and medication 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Please add any additional information if required and return this form to 

the front office. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

Ever thought about joining FLING PHYSICAL THEATRE'S Youth Companies?  
 
COME TRY IT Workshops  
 
*Saturday 19th February* 
- Bega Indoor Stadium - 
 
Give it a try, meet our team and hear about our 2022 company program 
 

YFLING 7 - 10yrs 
10am - 11:15am  
*Info session for families at 11am  
 

FLUX Creators 11 - 14yrs 
11:30am - 12: 45pm 
*Info session for families at 12:30pm 
 

FLING Company 14 - 19yrs 
1pm - 2:45pm  
 

FLING’s Youth Companies are at the heart of our organisation, offering regional youth in the Bega Val-
ley  
the opportunity to work with visiting and local professional artists to create original contemporary 
performance work.  
 

NEW TO FLING Companies?  
Get in touch and join us this Saturday Feb 19th  
admin@flingphysicaltheatre.com.au 
 
Or check out our Community Dance Classes in Bega, Merimbula, Bermagui and Tathra.  
www.flingphysicaltheatre.com.au 
 
 
Beth Lane 
she/her 
Dance Development Officer 
02 64920222/ 0431 905 873 
ddo@flingphysicaltheatre.com.au 

mailto:admin@flingphysicaltheatre.com.au
http://www.flingphysicaltheatre.com.au/
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